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  No. Rev-B.F. (12)1/2008-Vol-II 

Government of Himachal Pradesh  

Department of Revenue. 

From  

  The Addl. Chief Secretary (Revenue) to the 

  Government of Himachal Pradesh.  

To  

  The Deputy Commissioner,  

  Kinnaur, Chamba and Lahaul & Spiti, 

  Himachal Pradesh.   

 

  Dated: Shimla-2,   26.08.2017 

 

Subject: ljdkjh deZpkfj;ksa ds i{k esa Lohd`r ukSrksM+ felyksa ij iV~Vk tkjh djus ckjsA  
 

Sir, 

  I am directed to refer to the subject cited above and to say that the matter was examined 

in consultation with the Law Department. The Law Department has opined that if the employees to 

whom the pattas are to be allotted are other than the persons who are covered in the 5789 cases 

mentioned in the orders of Hon’ble High Court in CWP No. 9859/2013 titled as Narinder Lal Negi 

Vs. State of H.P. then in that eventuality the application for grant of pattas can be considered strictly 

in accordance with the H.P. Nautor Rules, 1968 and taking into consideration the law laid down by 

the Hon’ble Supreme Court in the case of Gopinder Singh Vs. Forest Department of H.P.  
 

  You are therefore, requested to accept/process the applications of government 

employees as per the opinion of the Law Department and in accordance with H.P. Nautor Rules, 1968 

and instructions issued by the Govt. in this regard from time to time subject to the final outcome in 

Civil Appeal No. 1215-1216/2016 pending adjudication in the in the Hon’ble Supreme Court.  

 

 Yours faithfully, 

-sd- 

(Ashish Kohli) 

Joint Secretary (Revenue) to the  

Government of Himachal Pradesh 

Phone: 0177-2622498 


